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Some	of	the	recent	highlights	occurring	in	the	Manitoba	Orthodontic	Society	(MOS)	are	
as	following:	

• The	spring	business	meeting	of	the	MOS	was	held	on	Thursday,	April	25,	2019.	
• Dr.	Fabio	Pinheiro	will	be	become	the	new	Director	to	the	Midwestern	Society	of	

Orthodontists.	
• The	MOS	website	design	group	continue	their	efforts	to	finalize	local	designers	

who	will	create	a	local	website.	
• The	President	of	the	CAO	will	be	attending	the	fall	business	meeting	on	October	

3,	2009	to	discuss	Direct	to	the	Consumer	Orthodontics	and	other	CAO	issues.	
• Starting	in	the	year	2020,	the	MOS	spring	continuing	education	meeting	will	be	

held	on	the	Friday	a	week	prior	to	the	AAO	and	our	fall	meeting	will	be	held	on	a	
Thursday	evening	following	Thanksgiving.		This	will	allow	our	members	to	know	
dates	of	future	meetings	in	advance	and,	hopefully,	improve	attendance.	

• The	Canadian	Association	of	Orthodontics	(CAO)	72nd	Annual	session	will	be	held	
in	Kelowna,	BC	from	September	24-26,	2020.			
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